

The California Kindergarten Association Board and Conference Committee announce the Annual Judy Brown Administrator Award that recognizes administrators who exemplify outstanding leadership and exemplary support of early childhood educators. Judy Brown, with a group of dedicated educators, organized the first Bay Area Kindergarten Conference and was the first President of the CKA.

Criteria:

- A current member of the CKA may nominate an administrator to receive this award. The nominated administrator recognizes and encourages professional development of early childhood teachers and supports the unique needs of their classrooms.
- 2. This form signed by the nominator and two colleagues from their district must be returned to the CKA office on or before November 1, 2018.

Each recipient will be given a Certificate of Recognition during the CKA Annual Meeting of the annual California Kindergarten Conference.

Application

<u>Administrator</u>					Position Title		
District							
Address							
Phone					E-Mail _		
Nominator							CKA Memb. #
Circle One: F	Pre-K	K K/1	1	Specialist		Other	
District						School	
Address							
Signatures:	Nominator						
	Colleague 1:						
	Colleague 2:						

Attach a one-page statement with support for your nomination. Return by November 1, 2018 to CKA, 1014 Chippendale Way, Roseville, CA 95661 or fax to (916)780-5330.

For information call (916)780-5331 or e-mail www.californiakindergartenassociation.org.